
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
Each year, Fulton assists several of our families in need during the holiday season.  This year, we are 

reaching out to our generous and giving community to ensure that ALL of our families have happy 
holidays. If you are able and willing to contribute, we would be so grateful. 

 
Here’s how you can help! 

 
During parent teacher conferences on November 19th and 20 th, “hands” with gift ideas will be 

posted on the wall by the front entrance. Mrs. Shields will be there to assist you in collecting your 
information. These “hands” will include the age, gender, and idea for a gift.  We are asking for gifts 

to be dropped off, UNWRAPPED, with the “hand” attached to the gift by Friday, December 7th.  
 

We appreciate your kindness and compassion this holiday season! 
 

Please contact the School Counselors, Beth Shields or Jessica Wilson, with any questions.	
	
	


